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Gowanbank Primary School
1 Craigbank Drive
GLASGOW

G53 6RA
Phone: 0141 881 2424
Fax:  0141 876 9080
Head Teacher 
Amanda Clubley
03 April 2020
Dear Parent / Carer

I trust that this information finds you all well despite our challenging circumstances that we all find ourselves in. As you will be aware today is the final day before our official Easter holidays start. As such, the school will be closed during this two week period.  This allows an opportunity for our hardworking school staff to spend time with their own families. I am thankful to them for all their hard work over the past few weeks in supporting all our children and families into the new unknown world of working from home. 

I hope that all our families manage to take some time to spend with each other during these challenging times.  We will not be sending any online work during these two weeks.  Please feel free to stick to a routine which includes school activities should you wish and only if it works for your family. However, it is an opportunity to get out the board games, spend some time taking a walk or playing in the garden.  We all need time to process the changes that have been happening over the last few weeks. 
As a school we have managed to be in telephone contact with many of our families over the last two weeks. We also sent home and posted out printed packs to families and we hope you have found these useful. We envisage that in the new term we will be continuing with our use of online learning through Seesaw and Microsoft Teams.  Well done to all our families who have managed to get online and complete their learning in a new way. For us as a school it has also been a challenge so thank you for your patience and support whilst we forge our new ways of working together.  
We are currently working to update the ways that we work with our online working and look forward to sharing those with you after the Easter holidays. We will be open after the Easter holidays to support the families of key workers and have been in touch with those families by email. If you need to get in touch with us at school please use the following email address which will be monitored intermittently over the Easter holidays. 
Headteacher@gowanbank-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
With warmest regards,
Amanda 

Amanda Clubley 

Head Teacher
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Glasgow – Proud Host City of the 2014 Commonwealth Games

Glasgow City Council is an equal opportunities employer


